
Blackburn-Aurora VFW Post 3348 

 

            Boyde                       Hal                              Raoul                        Thom          Tiffany 

We sell poppies! 

Blackburn VFW Post 3348 formed in the 1930’s.  Later the Aurora VFW post merged with VFW 

Post 3348. The post currently meets at the Wilcox Post 234 American Legion building in 

Mountlake Terrace. All the veterans shown above are Vietnam War veterans except Hal, a WW II 

veteran who passed away recently at 91 years of age. 

 

  


